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Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 
To:  Landowners within the Boundaries of Reclamation District No. 1000 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at the regular meeting of the Board of Trustees to be held 

commencing at 8:00 A.M. on July 12, 2024 the Board of Trustees of Reclamation District 

No. 1000 will consider the levy of its fiscal year 2024/2025 Operations and Maintenance 

Assessment, which will be payable in two installments.  The proposed assessment funds 

the regular ongoing operations and maintenance of the District.    The hearing will take 

place during the regularly scheduled Board of Trustees meeting at the District Office.  At 

the time such agenda item is called, the Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing to 

consider and adopt such assessment levy, at which time interested persons may appear 

and be heard.  Materials relating to the levy of the assessment are available at the District’s 

website, located at www.rd1000.org.  

 

 
       
Joleen Gutierrez, Board Secretary  
Reclamation District No. 1000 
 
 
 
 

http://www.rd1000.org/

